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Thank you, Mr. President,

Greece warmly welcomes the delegation of Liechtenstein to the 4th UPR cycle.

We commend the progress achieved by the country since the last review and congratulate Liechtenstein for signing the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and ratifying the Istanbul Convention. 

We also commend the legal steps taken to ensure the protection of the rights of women, children and persons with disabilities and the measures taken to combat racism, discrimination and prevent human trafficking.

Greece recommends that Liechtenstein:

1) Continue ongoing efforts to ensure equal representation of women in the political life. 

2) Continue taking steps with a view to ratify the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.

3) Continue existing efforts to ensure that all trafficking victims have access to assistance.

We wish the delegation of Liechtenstein a successful review.


